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Year 6 Farewell 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
  
The Year 6 Farewell is an opportunity for students and teachers to celebrate the end of primary school 
life before our Year 6 students’ transition to high school. This is the ‘social’ side of the transition process, 
the Graduation aspect occurring at our Presentation Day. 
  
Date:            Monday 16 December, 2019 
Time:            5.15 – 9.00 pm 
Venue:         Glendenning PS       Cost:   $5 CASH 
Program:     5.15 pm        Arrive and meet in the Courtyard 

5.45 pm        Farewell begins in Rooms 15/16 
6.00 pm        Dinner served 
7.15 pm        Year 5 Arch 
7.30 pm        Disco 
8.15 pm        Fruit/Drink break 
8.30 am        Stage 3 Dancing (parents enter Hall) 
8.45 pm        Viewing of slideshow 
9.00 pm        Farewell concludes 

Dress:           Smart/Casual, appropriate shoes for dancing. 
 

**PLEASE DO NOT PAY ONLINE** 
  
 
There will be a buffet style dinner consisting of chicken schnitzel, lasagna (beef and vegetarian), penne 
bolognese and spaghetti carbonara, accompanied by sides and salads. If your child has any dietary 
requirements including allergies, please indicate details on the permission note. 
 
Please note that the $5.00 is a contributory payment, that actual cost of the evening is approximately 
$20.00 per head. 
 
Students will receive their invitation to attend the farewell in Term 4 Week 9. Students need to remember 
that attending the Year 6 Farewell is a privilege and that they will be expected to maintain excellent 
behaviour in the weeks leading up to and during the celebration. 
  
Parents, who have a child/ren in Year 6, are welcome to enter the hall at 8.30 pm, to watch the Year 6 
dances and view the farewell slideshow. Otherwise, please be at school by 9 pm to collect your child. 
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Farewell Slideshow 
 

During the Year 6 Farewell, a slideshow is viewed. In previous years the slideshow has been copied onto 
a DVD and was available for purchase. This year, considering the rapidly changing pace of technology, the 
slideshow will be available via a Year 6 Farewell Google Classroom page. We are asking that all students 
upload baby photos that they would like to see included in the slideshow. We ask for one baby photo per 
student. The slideshow will be released at 9pm on December 16 (following viewing in the hall) and will be 
deactivated a week later. 
 
 
 
D. Meaney                                                                             
Principal                                                                                 Year 6 Classroom Teachers 
14 November 2019 
  
  

 
 

PERMISSION NOTE – YEAR 6 FAREWELL - Monday 16 December, 2019 
  

(Return the order form with payment in an envelope to the office by 9am on Friday 7 December, 2019) 
  
I give permission for my child _________________________ of class _________ to attend the Year 6 
Farewell at Glendenning PS on Monday 16 December, 2019. I have enclosed $5 as payment for the dinner. 
  
Dietary Requirements/Allergies 
Please give details of any dietary requirements or allergies your child has: i.e. indicate if your child is 
vegetarian, vegan, diabetic, or is allergic to gluten, wheat, nuts, dairy, or requires halal food. 
Please note this does not include likes or dislikes. 
  
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
  
Parent/Caregiver Signature: _________________________________________ Date: ______________ 
  
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

  
  


